July 16, 2001

Today we spent the morning taking elevations throughout the trench.  There had been a discrepancy from the high and low elevations the previous day (7/15/2001) due to a mis-calculation of the datum.  We spent the morning trying to correct this problem.  We also continued digging in L3012 and we found the surface L3013.  The workmen continued uncovering the surface and exposing more area, but nothing else of significance was found in that locus.  The other area we worked in was L3010.  This locus has characteristically been composed of pot sherds and animal bones.  Further digging exposed more bones, but more articulation will be necessary before a possible identification.  While digging in L3010 there was a small area in which the fill was a different texture and color.  It was a rich, reddish-brown and was accompanied with a few remnants of oven pieces (KT#3125)  We did not make it a separate locus because the area uncovered so far is so small and may just be an anomaly.  It will be interesting to see what the implications of this (if there are any) will be.  Tomorrow we will continue digging in the areas of L3012/L3013 and L3010.  We are also going to start exposing what might be a stone wall in L3001/L3005.

